

August 1, 2008

John and Dawn Maye 3012 Silver Lake Road Saranac, NY 12981

Re: Enforcement File E2004-043

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Maye:

Thank you for your courtesy and time in allowing me to visit your property last week and to talk with you about the history of your property. Based on that visit and our discussions, this enforcement matter is now formally closed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Paul Van Cott Enforcement Counsel

cc: Ricky Nolan, Supervisor, Town of Black Brook Howard Aubin, Councilman, Town of Black Brook